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KGR/SGI 
 
21st September 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Year 6 Open Evening: Thursday 7th October 2021, 5:00pm until 8:00pm 
 
I am writing to invite you to our annual Year 6 Open Evening at Meadowhead School.   
We are keen for you to visit our site to see what the school has to offer, as we understand the 
choice of secondary school is an important one for you and your child. 
 
Using guidance from Public Health Sheffield we have had to change the normal format of the event 
to ensure safety for all involved. We have adapted our programme for the evening and extended 
the timings to mitigate risks associated with the event.   
 
To enable us to manage numbers throughout the evening, we are asking you to book a tour time 
via the school website. Unfortunately, we are also having to restrict numbers to one parent/carer 
per Year 6 child. To avoid disappointment please do not attend without booking a place as there 
will be strict cap on numbers for each slot.   
 
The visit will involve a Headteacher presentation in the main hall and a guided tour of the school 
facilities. It is expected that the visit will last approximately one hour. The event will provide you 
with a summary of the vision, ethos, values and organisation that underpins our school. In addition, 
there is a wealth of information available to all prospective parents on the school website which will 
give you a good insight into our curriculum and specialist areas.  
  
To book your place for a tour please visit the school website or follow this link:  
https://mhsch.uk/y6booking 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child and thank you for showing an interest in our 
school. Choosing a secondary school is one of the most important decisions you will make and we 
hope that the school website and a visit to the school will provide you with the necessary 
information to help you make your choice.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mrs K Grewal-Joy 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


